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Team Vitamin-19  

(With Heather Rohr) 

 

A list of users you plan to interview or are interviewing and a rationale for interviewing them 

 

A variety of users are welcomed to be interviewed in the future for the proposed project.  

 

Planned users should include causal people with an interest in healthy living and concern for vitamin 

intake. The interviewers include (but are not limited to) young adults and middle aged individuals with 

basic computer skills. Interviews are available for all genders, but the project might be designed to 

include women among the users. 

The project may not be design for people whom are seriously ill. But the project would be available for 

users whom are interested in making some improvement in their health or observe useful information. 

Varieties of people are interested on living better but not always eat healthy. Some people get too busy 

to remember. 

 

The users being interview will most likely include local college students from SUNY Oswego or whoever 

is available. 


